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Clerk of Supreme Court - I wanf te be proud of Wisconsin - Judicial Recusal

From: "Ibeyer0l{@yahoo.com' i i
To: “clerki@wicourts,gov" <clerk@wicourts. gov>
Date: 3/29/2017 4:18 PM

Subject: [ want to be proud of Wisconsin - Judicial Recusal

It is important bhat our courts are beyohd reproach and that judges aren't declding cases invelving thelr campaign contributors and that's n
But our current recusal rules in Wisconsin, in fact, say the opposite. The conservative majority on cur State Supreme Court adopted rules, 1

The rules need to change.
I agree with the petition filed by 54 retired state judges to change the rules on recusal, Tt's necessary to prevent even so much as the app

I urge the Court to refeorm the rules on judicial recusal. I want to be proud of Wisconsin again.
Linda Beyer from Beloit
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